PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED DRAFT RULES FOR THE
KINNEY COUNTY GROUNDWATER
CONSIDERATION DISTRICT
SCHEDULED FOR FEBRUARY 12,2025 AT 5:00 P.M.

Notice is hereby given to all interested members of the public that the Board of
Directors of the Kinney County Groundwater Conservation District (the District)
will hold a public hearing for Draft Rules on February 12, 2025. The public
hearing is to discuss the District’s Draft Rules. The public hearing is scheduled at
5:00 p.m. at the Kinney County Groundwater Conservation District office at 503
South Ann Street, Brackettville, Texas 78832.

The regular February 12, 2025 board meeting will follow at 6:00 p.m.

Copies of the proposed additions/amendments to the Draft Rules of the District are
available at the District office or on the District website:
www . kinneycountygcd.org

Written comments should be submitted to the General Manager, Kinney County
Groundwater Conservation District, P.O. Box 369, Brackettville, TX 78832, or by

email at kinneyh2o@att.net by 12-noon the day of the hearing or presented at the
meeting.
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